
 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/ 50-06/2024                                                                    Date: 20/06/2024 

 

Dear parent, 

Greetings from Springdale Indian School! 

We appreciate all our parents for their immense support towards the school activities. 

Open House: As you are aware that the assessment of Periodic Test-1 from KG to Gr 10 will be commencing from 

24th June onwards and expecting better performance from your ward. Open house for KG to Gr 10 will be on 

Thursday, 4th July 2024 from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM.  All parents are requested to come and meet the class teacher 

and subject teachers to discuss about the progress of your child. 

We gently remind you about the school fee payment up to June 2024 to obtain the PT-1 progress report card, 

kindly ignore if paid already.  

Summer Vacation: For all the classes from KG to Grade 10, the last working day will be Thursday, 4th July 2024. 

Summer holidays begin from 08th July 2024 to 25th August 2024. School Re-opens on Monday, 26th August 

2024 as usual normal school hours. Students can collect the Holiday Home Work from the respective class 

teachers during the open house time and submit after the vacation for the Internal Assessment Marks. 

  Special Note: - 

➢ The students should mandatory wear the regular Blue School Uniform to attend the Open house. 

➢ Those who are not attending the Open house will not be permitted to the classes during the reopening 

time. 

All the very best wishes for the test!!!!!! 

With Regards  

                                                         

           Principal 

PT1-OPEN HOUSE  (KG TO GR 10) & SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

       

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


